
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:  Mayor and Town Council 

 

FROM: Renuka Soll, Chair 

  Parks, Greenways, and Recreation Commission 

 

SUBJECT: Splash Pad Project Support   

 

DATE:  September 25, 2021 

 

 

 

On September 21, 2021, the Commission voted unanimously to recommend that the Council 

support the construction of a community splash pad in Chapel Hill and to defer to the Town on 

how to fund it, with a recommendation that some portion of the American Rescue Plan funding 

is allocated for the project. 

 

 

Members Present: Renuka Soll (Chair), Wesley McMahon (Vice Chair), Jeanette Bench, 

Leah Boucher, Hallie Cherry, William Kaiser, Lydia Kivihya-Ndugga, and Tyler Steelman  

 

 
 


